
January 2013 Inflation Summary
 
As of January 2013, many of the protein and dairy commodities 
are neutral or tending higher as expected. Entegra has been 
forecasting higher inflation for the rest of 2013 prompted by 
drought conditions in 2012. The good news is that grain markets 
have been trending lower. The test for the grain markets will be 
when planting intentions are announced shortly for the 2013 
season. Better than expected intentions could help limit higher 
inflation for food products. Overall inflation is expected to be 
higher than 4% in the upcoming months driven by proteins and 
dairy products.

For more detailed commodity markets, view the Indicator graphs 
that are updated routinely here.

https://www.entegraps.com/Secure/noncore/entegra_news/indicator_report/indicator_report.aspx

